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15th September 2023 

Newsletter 
 
Data Collection Sheets, Parental Consents and Home School Agreements 
Forms were sent home with children in all year groups apart from Reception and Nursery last week. 
It is imperative that these forms are completed and returned as soon as possible as they contain 
important information. Thank you to everybody who has already taken the time to complete and 
return the forms. 
 
School Uniform 
Please could we ask that all school uniform, including coats, are clearly named – we have such a lot 
of children taking off jumpers, and then are unable to tell which is their’s. 
 
Trading Cards 
Please DO NOT allow children to bring trading cards (football cards, Pokemon cards etc) into school, 
as they are the cause of many arguments, thank you 
  
Picture Frames 
If anybody has any old picture frames that are no longer needed, please could they be donated to 
school for a display in Key Stage 1, thank you.  
 
Year 6 Children 
We are at the time of year when Year 6 children need to be applying for High School. The application 
process has opened and will close on 31st October 2023. To apply for High School please visit 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  
As we become aware of different Open Evenings for high schools we will inform you, so you can visit 
with your child. Here are some dates for the following schools;- 

 Archbishop Temple High School – Thursday 5th October (4-7pm). Register on their website 
https://www.archbishoptemple.com/ 

 Broughton High School – Thursday 14th September (6-9pm) 

 Corpus Christi Catholic High School – Wednesday 20th September (6-8:30pm) 

 Fulwood Academy – Wednesday 27th September (4-7pm) 
 
A reminder that if you are thinking about applying for Moor Park, they have a different system this 
year. Parents who are putting Moor Park High School down as either a 1st, 2nd or 3rd choice should 
book an assessment. Students who do not sit an assessment will only have their application 
considered after those who have sat an assessment. The assessment booking form will be open until 
28th September 2023. 
The booking form is on the school website in the fair banding section. Assessment Dates – Moor 
Park High School & Sixth Form in Preston, Lancashire. 
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